
 
 
 

5 November 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RE: Continuing with the Staggered Return to Onsite Learning for Week Starting: 

Monday 8 November until Friday 19 November 

 

I write to update you on the school’s plan regarding the staggered return to onsite learning.  

 

Upon further meticulous review and assessment of the current situations and considering the 

rising number of confirmed cases among students within the last week, it was deemed necessary 

by the school’s management to continue with the staggered return schedule for another two weeks 

at least.  

 

There is certainly no substitute for onsite learning, however, in evaluating the current trend, it is 

inevitable that many more classes will be sent into quarantine, resulting in further interruptions to 

students’ learning. Needless to state that it would be wiser to have students attending onsite on 

some weekdays as opposed to being in quarantine for 7 – 14 days. 

 

The case numbers among students will be reviewed within the next fortnight and parents will be 

notified of the school’s operations for the week starting Monday 22 November.  

 

Please refer to the attached Students’ Attendance Schedule for the next fortnight.  

 

A courtesy reminder to parents that the quarantine period for students who are 12 years and over 

will be determined based on the student’s vaccination status. The Department of Health has issued 

a directive stating that fully vaccinated students who need to quarantine will only need to do so for 

7 days whereas the quarantine period for partially or non-vaccinated students is 14 days.  

 

Parents of vulnerable children or children of workers who cannot be supervised at home when 

they are not scheduled for onsite learning may send their children to school on those days. Please 

email the school’s Case Officer for record keeping purposes. The email is: 

caseofficer@dulumvic.edu.au 

 

Please note that students who need to quarantine must remain at home for their quarantine period 

whether they are classified as being vulnerable or otherwise.  

 

Students participating in the extra-curricular Hifz classes will continue to participate remotely for 

the remaining part of this term.   

 

We thank you for your understanding and we will update you with the attendance plan for the 

subsequent week and thereafter in due time, Insha’Allah. 

 

Regards, 

Mr Abdurrahman Gokler 

Principal  
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Students’ Attendance Schedule for Period Monday 8 November – Friday 19 November  

  

Monday 

 8 November 

Tuesday 
9 

November 

Wednesday 
10 November 

Thursday 
11 November 

Friday 
12 November 

Foundations  
Year 7  

Year 11 

Foundations  
Year 3 

Year 4 
Year 7  

Year 8 

Year 9 

Year 11 

Foundations  
Year 3 

Year 4 
Year 7  

Year 8 

Year 9 

Year 11 

Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 5 
Year 6 

 Year 7  

Year 10 

Year 11 

 

Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 5 
Year 6  

Year 7  

Year 10  

Year 11 

 

Monday  

15 November 

Tuesday 
16 

November 

Wednesday 
17 November 

Thursday 
18 November 

Friday 
19 November 

Foundations  
Year 7  

Year 11 

Foundations  
Year 3 

Year 4 
Year 7  

Year 8 

Year 9 

Year 11 

Foundations  
Year 3 

Year 4 
Year 7  

Year 8 

Year 9 

Year 11 

Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 5 
Year 6 

 Year 7  

Year 10 

Year 11 

 

Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 5 
Year 6  

Year 7  

Year 10  

Year 11 

 

 


